
Meeting notes for McNaughten grove HOA meeting of October 1, 2024

The meeting was held at the home of board member Carol Shkolnik. Present were 
Paula Weinstein, Chuck Carr, Dan Rollins, Carol, Kate Kimbrough, and Anita 
Ross. Resident David Garlikov was present for the beginning of the meeting.

Mr Garlikov spoke for 15 minutes to request an additional  5 solar panels to be 
applied to the front of his garage roof in order to improve the efficiency of his solar 
system.

After he left the board  conferred about the request. A vote was taken and the 
request was denied as this was an amendment to the original agreement and the 
solar restrictions.

Treasurer Dan Rollins reported that we will be changing our HOA bookkeeper in 
the next few months. More information will be reported later.

Mr Carr reported that HOA complaints 240301, 240603, 240605, 240701, 240702, 
240901, 240902,and 240903 have all been resolved.

The board then discussed items for the semi annual HOA meeting to be held 
Monday October 21 at 7pm.

The meeting was adjourned at 855pm


